From: marianne jacobs-Iim |

Sent: 22 February 2023 09:52

To: Colette Hatton; Planning Planning

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Planning

Subject: 2022/5577/L - 42 Earlham St (Red-Bull): No Comment

2022/5577/L - 42 Earlham St (Red-Bull): No Comment

Hello Colette,

The BCAAC has no comment to make on the above application. It seems most alterations are to the
internal upper floors which were redone after a serious fire in 1999, so very little historic fabric is left.

The BCAAC does however ask for more detail on the plans for the roof terrace which are yet TBC.
Therefore, its impact on the neighbouring Listed buildings cannot be assessed at this stage.

Kind regards,

Marianne Jacobs-Lim

on behalf of the Seven Dials CA
(Bloomsbury CAAC)



